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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Brighter Futures for Children - Consultation on provision of school transport 
 
We have been made aware that Brighter Futures for Children have launched a consultation on 

their provision of school transport and would be hugely impactful to many in our school 

community.  

 

We will be responding formally as a school but would strongly encourage you to also respond so 

that the weight of our collective voice is heard.  

 

Details of the proposed changes can be found here: 

 

School Transport Policy Consultation - Brighter Futures For Children 
 

Brighter Futures are asking for views based on a series of questions - these can be found on the 

web link above. Questions 6, 7 & 8 are the most relevant for MECE parents. If you would like a 

Word copy emailed to you, please contact the office.  Responses should be returned to 

School.Transport@brighterfuturesforchildren.org  no later than 17 March 2024 

 

We understand there will be a forum for current MECE parents to attend to raise concerns and 

have questions answered – when we hear of a date we will share this with you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Emma Bliss 

Deputy Head 
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